
 
	
Dear Pupils and Parents of Year 2, 

Thank you all very much indeed for your support and understanding this week. We do not 
underestimate the level of challenge involved in staying at home for such a long time 
and we thank you all for helping to keep our community safe. 

Congratulations too on your incredible remote learning efforts. It has been wonderful to 
see such a high level of engagement on the Showbie platform and on the Google Meet 
sessions. As always, any feedback here would be gratefully received to help us continue 
grow and adapt our contingency planning. 

I am very pleased to report that we have received no further reports of potential 
coronavirus symptoms from individuals in the Year 2 bubble so far. However, it is important 
that your child continues to stay at home as a precaution and we remain available to 
offer support where it is needed. From this coming Tuesday 27th October, providing that 
no individuals in your household are exhibiting potential coronavirus symptoms, your child 
will no longer need to isolate.  

If you need any support at all throughout half term, please do not hesitate to get in touch 
at head@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk. 

Not all heroes wear capes and you have been ours this week. Thank you all.  

We cannot wait to see you all back at school on Monday 2nd November. 

 

Very best wishes,  

 

Chris Chislett 
Headteacher 
head@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk 


